SENATOR DENNIS EGAN



July 20, 2016

Dear Chief Scott,

The news from Outside has been grim lately for law enforcement.
I wanted to tell you — and everyone at the Haines Borough Police
Department — how much I appreciate the work you do and the
risks you take every day. It would be easy to feel like our
Southeast Alaska communities are immune from big city
problems, but the law enforcement family doesn't really get that
luxury. Please know how much I appreciate the team at HBPD,
and all you do for our families.

Sincerely,

e

Sen. Dennis Egan



